
Getting things done – Polepark
Road/Lower Pleasance #dundeewestend

Many thanks to the residents who contacted me earlier this month about damage
to the wall at the residents’ car park between Polepark Road and Lower
Pleasance.

I reported this to Neighbourhood Services at the City Council and the Housing
Support Officer has since responded as follows :

“(In response) to your enquiry sent 06/06/21 regarding the issue with
the damaged wall at the car park adjacent to 45-65 Polepark Road … a
repair was logged on 08/06/21 to carrying out reinstatement work
here.   This is shown as completed on our system 11/06/21 so the issue
should now be resolved.”

Photos before and after the repair are below :
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